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From: Lynette A Jessup <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2016 1:12 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I was dismayed to hear of yet a further poker machine approval. Tasmania has a percentage of poorer
people, some because of a gambling addiction. We see the effects in such things as Christmas appeals and
Breakfast clubs for needy families. If going out for a hotel meal, I prefer and choose, venues which do not
have poker machines. Please don't make it any more difficult for people to budget their income. PLEASE
limit poker machines to casinos.”

Yours sincerely, Lynette A Jessup

This email was sent by Lynette A Jessup via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Lynette A provided an email address (jessup.park@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-
TO field.

Please reply to Lynette A Jessup at jessup.park@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfe-base.org/rfc-3834.html




